FINANCE COMMITTEE MINUTES
The Standing Committee on Finance met on Monday, December 37,2018 at 7:00 PM at the
Arnone School 135 Belmont Street in the auditorium, to consider the following:

1. ORDERED: That the common necessity and convenience of the inhabitants of the
City of Brockton require the laying out and acceptance of Baldwin Road, extending
from Colgate Road westerly and northerly to Vale Street, for that purpose it is
necessary to take an easement for Highway Purposes and lay out as a public street or
way of said City of Brockton. . (FAVORABLE in Planning on October 2, 2018)
Invited: Rob May, Director of Planning

Larry Rowley, Commissioner, Department of Public Works

Having considered the same, Motion by Councilor Lally to report FAVORABLE, 2™
by Councilor Asack. Motion carried by a hand vote.

2. ORDERED: That the common necessity and convenience of the inhabitants of the
City of Brockton require the laying out and acceptance of Boundary Circle,
extending from Randolph Avenue easterly and northerly to Brookville Avenue, for
that purpose it is necessary to take an easement for Highway Purposes and lay out as
a public street or way of said City of Brockton. (FAVORABLE in Planning on
October 2, 2018)

Invited: Rob May, Director of Planning
Larry Rowley, Commissioner, Department of Public Works

Having considered the same, Motion by Councilor Lally to report FAVORABLE, 2"
by Councilor Asack. Motion carried by a hand vote.

3. ORDERED: That the common necessity and convenience of the inhabitants of the
City of Brockton require the laying out and acceptance of Braintree Avenue,
extending from Boundary Circle, westerly and northerly to Brookville Avenue, a
distance of about 600.48 feet, and for that purpose it is necessary to take an easement
for Highway Purposes and lay out as a public street or way of said City of Brockton.
(FAVORABLE in Planning on October 2, 2018)

Invited: Rob May, Director of Planning
Larry Rowley, Commissioner, Department of Public Works

Having considered the same, Motion by Councilor Lally to report FAVORABLE, nd
by Councilor Asack. Motion carried by a hand vote.



4. ORDERED: That the common necessity and convenience of the inhabitants of the
City of Brockton require the laying out and acceptance of Vale Street, extending
from Norwich Road westerly to Upton Street, a distance of about 636.65 feet, and for
that purpose it is necessary to take an easement for Highway Purposes and lay out as
a public street or way of said City of Brockton. (FAVORABLE in Planning on
October 2, 2018)

Invited: Rob May, Director of Planning
Larry Rowley, Commissioner, Department of Public Works

Having considered the same, Motion by Councilor Lally to report FAVORABLE, 2"
by Councilor Asack. Motion carried by a hand vote.

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 PM



